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Cespedes, Christopher

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Sent: Friday, January 12, 2024 10:50 AM
To: Cespedes, Christopher
Subject: FW: WBW Statement Regarding Miller Avenue
Attachments: Statement re Miller Ave.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 

From: Matt Catanzarite <XXXXX@wbwc.org>  
Sent: Monday, December 18, 2023 12:18 PM 
To: Hess, Raymond <XXXXXX@a2gov.org>; City Council <XXXXX@a2gov.org> 
Subject: WBW Statement Regarding Miller Avenue 
 

Greetings Raymond Hess and Ann Arbor City Council, 
 
My name is Matthew Catanzarite and as current Walk Bike Washtenaw Chair I would like to thank you for 
taking time to review our statement regarding the proposed Miller Avenue Cycle Track.  In our effort to 
enhance safety for bicyclists and pedestrians, WBW has the following comments and suggestions 
concerning the proposed Miller Avenue Cycle Track, and wish to have them shared with the Transportation 
Commission. 
 

Sincerely, 
Matthew Catanzarite 
Walk Bike Washtenaw Board of Directors  
339 E. Liberty Street, Suite 300 
Ann Arbor, MI 48104 
734-531-7738 
www.walkbikewashtenaw.org 
  


